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The Young Geomorphologist Grant offered by IAG/EGU proportionate me attend the International 

Conference on Geomorphology for the first time. During the conference, I could present two posters 

(one as principal author) which proportionate some interesting debates with other 

geomorphologists, even that the allocated place and time were not the best. Personally, the 

conference was amazing to meet people and increase my network with international community; 

perhaps some contacts may evolve to collaborative projects in the future. A special moment for me 

was to win the Jean Tricart Award. 

 

The ICG post-conference intensive course was a nice opportunity to see some interesting tectonic 

features on the ground and get good talks with others early-career geomorphologists from different 

countries and background. The intensive course was mostly performed with formal lectures (even in 

the fieldtrip). Thus, I would suggest that the course could be more practical, proportioning a real 

training. 

 

 


